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Gl INFORMATION & NEWS FROM ASHRAE
OTTAWA VALLEY CHAPTER

MEETING -  March 20, 1973 6 P.M. Cathay Restaurant

TOPIC - Pump Equipment
Operation, Application, Selection, Installation
and Maintenance of Pumping Equipment.

GUEST ,

SPEAKER - John D. Leitch
President and General Manager of
Arthur S, Leitch Co. Ltd.

In addition to the evening meeting, there will be an informal
afternoon session with open discussion on equipment starting
at 4 P.M. at the Cathay Restaurant,

( MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT
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THé month of March heralds more for our local ASHRAE member than the
vernal eguinox.

Two of our most fundamental activities will be asking for your individual
output.

With this mailing you wil! receive a questionnaire from our Technical Committee.
Its purpose is to define the human technical resources and interests within the local
ASHRAE community. The Committee has been working very hard during this, its
first year of operation. Present plans call for a very valuable contribution to our
technical program for next year’s operation. Your full co-operation in filling out
this form completely and conscientiously will ensure the success of this endeavour.

Secondly, and equally important, our March dinner meeting will see the advent
of our annual drive for Research Funds. John Kennedy, Chairman, has his Commit-
tee well organized and ready to go. Our Chapter’s efforts last year were noteworthy
wherein we collected over 15% of all funds contributed in Region II. However, the
Region’s total contribution was only about 25% of what ASHRAE was spending
on research at Canadian Universities. This year we have over $30,000.00 worth of
Research activity in Canada, sponsored by ASHRAE. We will have to redouble
our efforts to confirm the Society’s confidence and trust in our sincerity. Please
give your fullest measure of response when called upon.

Yours in ASHRAE,
Harry Atkinson.
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NOTICE - Subseguent to our final meeting in May 1972, the projector screen
was taken for repairs.

Anyone knowing the whereabouts of the screen please advise J.
Stewart - 722-4440.
SPECIAL EVENTS - OTTAWA CURLING
The annual curling was held as scheduled on Feb. 27 at the Rideau Cluh.
There were 29 present for curling and 34 for dinner,

The winning rink was skipped by Dave Minshall with the runner up by Gary
Beatty.





